
SGA EXEC MINUTES 
February 20, 2006 

 
Attendance:  Nate, Brenda, Becki, Crystal, Trista, Katie, Adam, Kate 
 
Dean Rodeheaver came in to go over some of the Union expansion plans.  The architects 
will be meeting on campus on Wednesday, so he wants some general sense of what to tell 
them and if there are any major changes that need to be considered. 
He went over the floor plans and asked for any input.   
Some of the major issues include the type of furniture (booths?), the student core, the 
new version of the club, the expansion of the dining area, etc. 
Any further questions or comments can be emailed to Dean. 
 
--The constitution will be presented to boards as an information item this week so that 
changes can still be made at this point.   


